UAARC Club Meeting Oct 11th 
· No business meeting, Debbie KI5BHT and Matt W5MSM were both absent. 
· Roll call – 9 members and 1 guest
· Thank you for coming Bill Manley, we hope you can join us again
· WA5OKO presented coax cable connectors and the effects on feedlines. 
· Without a quorum we were not able to vote in QSL card design. We plan to vote on the QSL card design at the November monthly club meeting.
· The Upshur ARES meets every Thursday for training on the 146.900 repeater at 8 pm. You do not have to be a member to check in. 

